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For BOTSWANA, the document is comprehensive and coherent, 

with good links to social protection. Regarding nutrition, it 

addresses adequately the gaps highlighted in the rational section. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

The UNICEF Botswana CO acknowledges the positive 

feedback on the CPD submission with thanks. Indeed 

addressing malnutrition among children in Botswana is a 

key priority given that malnutrition contributes significantly 

to under-five mortality and that the levels of stunting remain 

pervasively high (19.8 per cent) for an Upper Middle 

Income country. It is possible that given the socioeconomic 

impact of COVID-19 on households, exacerbating poverty 

and food insecurity, that the levels of acute and chronic 

malnutrition may actually be higher and require 

multisectoral responses, as planned in the new CPD. 

 


